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Nuestra Misión: 
 

Somos un hogar espiritual para todos  
los que  viene a aquí venerar. 

Somos unidos a apoyar el uno al otro en oración y en 
cuidar de las necesidades corporales de nuestros 

hermanos y hermanas. 
Nos esforzamos a imitar Therese, nuestra patrona por 

amando el uno al otro aún en las maneras más sencillas.  

St. Therese of Lisieux Parish 
Where all are welcome to help us build the City of God! 

Our Mission: 
We are a spiritual home for all who  

come here to worship.   
We are united in supporting one another in prayer 

and caring for the corporal needs  
of our brothers and sisters. 

We strive to imitate Therese, our  
patroness, by loving one another  

even in the simplest ways. 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 5:00pm; 8:00pm (Spanish) 
Sunday: 8:30am & 10:30am 
Weekdays: Mon -Thurs 8:30am 
First Friday:  8:30 Mass followed by Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament & Sacred Heart Novena  
Rosary: Mon - Thurs after 8:30 Mass 
Exposition, Benediction & Novena of  
St. Anthony: Tues after 8:30 Mass 
 

www.sttheresemontauk.weconnect.com 

St Therese Parish Center 
67 So Essex Street  

PO Box 5027, Montauk, NY 11954 
(631) 668-2200 Fax (631) 668-2384 
Apostolado Hispano:  (631) 283-4379 
Office Hours:   Mon – Fri   10am – 2pm 

Parish Outreach: (631) 668-1318 
Religious Education: (631) 668-2460 
Hours:  Mon, Wed, Thurs  9:00am-4:00pm 

 
St. Therese Nursery School  (631) 668-5353 



Pastor:            Rev. Thomas Murray 
Apostolado Hispano:     Vincentian Fathers 
Director of Religious Ed:          Louise Carman 
Parish Staff:               Julia (Delilah) Caguana 
                                                            Jack Flynn 
                                              Christopher Murray 
Music Director:                 Iryna Androskova 
Trustees:        Jerry McKeon & Tom Bogdan 
Teacher’s Aides:             Cheryl Erb, Kerry Riege 

 

St. Therese Nursery School 
Phone:           (631) 668-5353 
Ellen Cooke      Maureen Kingston 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation 
(Confession):  Saturdays 4:00pm - 4:30pm  

 
Please call the parish office for: 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Matrimony 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
Nighttime emergencies        (631) 238-5965 

 

 
E-mail addresses 

Pastor        sttheresepastor@optimum.net 
Religious Ed.       sttheresedre@optimum.net 
Business office     sttheresebusoff@optimum.net 
Front desk       sttheresedesk@optimum.net 
 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
AA meets in the basement of the parish center: 
Tues:  1:00pm (OD)        Wed: 8:00pm (OD) 
Thurs: 8:00pm (Step)     Sat:  8:00pm (OD) 

 
Al-Anon 

Montauk Community Church 
Sunday:  5:30pm 

 

Parish Outreach:         668-1318 
Contact: Gert Murphy  
 

Montauk Food Pantry:  Food is graciously 
accepted at the parish center Mon-Fri.. Non 
perishable foods, tuna, soup, cereal, peanut butter, 
jelly, rice, canned beans, pasta, pasta sauce, juice 
and Diapers of all sizes. 
 

Communion for the Sick: Please call the parish 
office for arrangements. 
 
Pregnancy Support Resources: 
(855)301-4247 
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Born Again Treasure Sale! 

It is time again to start 
collecting for our Born 
Again Treasures Sale!  

For now, we are 
collecting your treasures 

that want to 
 be born again. 

NO CLOTHES, 
FURNITURE, TV’S 
OR ELECTRONICS 

PLEASE! 
 

We will announce the 
date of the sale as we get 

closer to August! 
 
 



Please pray for the sick 
Jackie Dickinson,  Robert A. Hitscherich, Paul 

Darenberg, John Jurgensen, Lila Klausman, 
Edward Merrigan 

 
 
 
 

Please pray for the Deceased 
  Joan Damm, James J. Dunfee, Judith Sabatini, 

Adeline Sanders, Roberta Gosman, Robert Cabot, 
Fr. John Hein 

 
 
 
 

Pray for Peace 
Let there be peace on earth and let it begin with me..... 
Please pray for those who work for peace and to protect 
our country by serving in our military… 
 

Staff Sgt. Ryan Burke (US Army) 

Capt. Joseph Pugh (U.S. Navy) 
Drew Forsberg (U.S. Navy Seal) 
Jason Saglimbene (Lt. US Navy) 

Andrea Saglimbene (Lt. JAG US Army) 
Ronald Saglimbene (Lt. USMC Afghanistan) 

Michael Saglimbene (US Air National Guard) 
Matthew Graham (Lt., USNA) 

Caitlin Chiaramonte (Capt. Jag US Army) 
Dylan Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Connor Weidenmuller (US Navy) 
Paege Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Morgen Seeley (U.S. Army Afghanistan) 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 

Saturday, June 2, 2018-Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ 
 
5:00     Lucille Malouche (Norma Giorgetti),  
           Diane McSwigin (The Braddick Family) 
 
 

Sunday, June 3, 2018-Most Holy Body & Blood 
of Christ 
 
8:30     Chrissy Travelpiece (Irene D”Dagostino) 
 
 

10:30    Carlos Hernandez (Family), Roberta  
              Gosman (Terry Flanagan) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
Monday, June 4, 2018-Weekday 
 
 

8:30   Chrissy Travelpiece (Rita & Harry  
           Simmamon) 
 
 
 

Tuesday, June 5, 2018-St. Boniface, Bishop & 
Martyr  
 
 

8:30  Roberta Gosman (Tom & Carol Creel) 
   
 

Wednesday, June 6, 2018- Weekday 
 
 

8:30  Msgr. Edward Howley (O’Brian Family) 
 
 

Thursday, June 7, 2018-Weekday 
 
 

8:30 John F. Miller (Randy Miller) 
 
 

Friday, June 8,  2018-The Most Sacred Heart of 
Jesus 
 
 

8:30      No Mass 
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Remembering a Loved One 
Memorials 

 

As we bring our gifts to the altar at Mass we also 
bring our joy, pain, sorrow and love. We  

believe that God accepts all of this from us and 
gives us salvation through His Son in return.   

If you would like to remember a loved  
one in our Eucharistic celebrations  

please contact our office.  668-2200 
Another thoughtful way  to remember a  
loved one is by donating a Memorial  

in the form of a liturgical item to be used  
in worship at St. Therese.  The ongoing   
needs of our parish enable us to offer a 

 variety of such items for  memorialization.  
For more information about this opportunity,  
please contact Fr. Thomas Murray 668-2200. 

Blessing of the Fleet! 
Our annual Blessing of the Fleet will be on 

Sunday June 10th at 5PM.  All are welcome ! 
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The Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ  

 
PRECIOUS BLOOD 

 
 On this solemnity we focus our attention on the 
Body and Blood of Christ. We listen to the story of 
the renewal of the old covenant, which Moses 
sealed by splashing the blood of animals on the altar 
of sacrifice, as well as on the people. Jesus, whose 
blood is the blood of the new covenant, shed that 
precious blood on the cross, saving us from sin and 
promising us everlasting life. Blood is the life 
source that courses through our bodies. The 
precious blood of Christ is the life source for our 
spirits. Today may we, like the psalmist, offer a 
sacrifice of thanksgiving to the Lord, whose Body 
and Blood strengthen us to bring the Good News to 
everyone we meet. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
 
TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — This is the blood of the covenant 
that the Lord has made with you (Exodus 24:3-8). 
Psalm — I will take the cup of salvation, and call 
on the name of the Lord (Psalm 116). 
Second Reading — Christ is the mediator of a new 
covenant (Hebrews 9:11-15). 
Gospel — This is my body. This is my blood of the 
covenant (Mark 14:12-16, 22-26). 
The English translation of the Psalm Responses 
from Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 
International Commission on English in the Liturgy 
Corporation. All rights reserved. 
 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 2 Pt 1:2-7; Ps 91:1-2, 14-16; Mk 12:1-
12 
Tuesday: 2 Pt 3:12-15a, 17-18; Ps 90:2-4, 10, 14, 
16;  
 Mk 12:13-17 
Wednesday: 2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12; Ps 123:1b-2;  
 Mk 12:18-27 
Thursday: 2 Tm 2:8-15; Ps 25:4-5ab, 8-10, 14;  
 Mk 12:28b-34 
Friday: Hos 11:1, 3-4, 8c-9; Is 12:2-6;  
 Eph 3:8-12, 14-19; Jn 19:31-37 
Saturday: 2 Tm 4:1-8; 1 Sm 2:1, 4-8abcd; Lk 2:41
-51 
Sunday: Gn 3:9-15; Ps 130:1-8;  
 2 Cor 4:13 — 5:1; Mk 3:20-35 

 
 

 Caring for our parish 
 
 

Sunday Collection May 27, 2018 
Collection $9029 

 
Designated Maintenance Collection 

Collection:  $1449 
  
 
 
 

Faith Direct Collection May 
              $2250   

 

Thank you for all  
you do for our Parish! 

Day of Prayer & Healing for Women 
Saturday, June 9th is a day to experience the 

loving mercy of God by attending Project 
Rachel, a day of prayer and healing for women.  

For more information please call 1-888-456-
4673 or visit respectlife.drvc.org. 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land! 
Join Fr. Peter Kaczmarek (pastor of St. Francis 
Church in Greenlawn) for a Pilgrimage to the 

Holy Land on October 13-22nd, 2018.  Fr. Peter 
will be the Spiritual Guide  The price is $3,999, 
all inclusive-double occupancy.  Call Fr. Peter 

at 631-757-7435 ext. 5 or 206TOURS at 1-800-
206-8687,ask for color brochure.  Information 
night in the rectory at St. Francis Church, 29 
Clay Pitts Rd., Greenlawn, NY., 8pm on May 

22nd, June 20th and July 23rd. 

Thinking About a Ministry? 
How about becoming a Eucharistic Minister , 
Lector or Usher in our church?  Your help is 
greatly needed and it is a wonderful way to 
serve the parish.  Forms are available at the 

Parish Center if interested.   
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Summer Camp for Boys and Girls! 
This summer the Office of Vocations will host the 

second annual installment of Camp Quo Vadis, from 
July 8-13th.  The camp is a 5 day over-night retreat 

opportunity for High School boys and girls.  
Located at the Seminary of the Immaculate 

Conception in Huntington, the  campers will be in 
the perfect location to both play outdoors and find 
space to pray to God.  The seminarians will act as 

the counselors for the boy campers and a select 
group of young adult women from our Diocese will 
lead the girls.  There are a limited number of spots 
so register now.  For more information please call 

631-423-0483 

Camp Good Grief 
East End Hospice is pleased to once again offer 

Camp Good Grief.  A Bereavement day camp for 
children who have experienced a loss.  The camp 
will be held from July 30th-August 3rd, 2018.  It 

offers swimming, fishing, kayaking, therapy group 
games and more.  There is NO fee for the camp.  

The cost is underwritten by proceeds from East End 
Hospice.  For more information please call Angela 

Byrns, LCSW at 631-288-8400.  Due to demand for 
registrations, preference may be given to children 

who are first year campers. 

Kellenberg Memorial Reunions 

All members of Kellenberg memorial classes of 
1998, 2003, 2008, and 2013 are invited to return to 

campus on Saturday, June 23, 2018 to celebrate 
their 20, 15, 10 and 5 year reunions (respectively).  

Whether you return frequently or haven’t been back 
since graduation we would love to see you!  The 

evening will begin with Mass at 6PM, followed by 
private cocktail parties for each class from 7-10 pm.  

For more information or to register online please 

visit www.kellenberg.org/reunion.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Director of Alumni Mr. 

Thomas Huggard at mrhuggard@kellenberg.org 
or 516-292-0200 x 375 

Fundraising for High School on East End 
Efforts are under way to provide a Catholic 

High School Education accessible to 
residents of the East End.  Two Golf 

outings are scheduled and we need your 
help to make these successful.  Please 
support us in our efforts and enjoy a 

fabulous day of golf.  If you cannot attend , 
please consider becoming a sponsor! 

 
Bishop McGann-Mercy High School 
Golf Classic & Tennis Round Robin: 

 
Monday, June 18, 2018 

North Fork Country Club 
26342 Main Rd., Cutchogue, NY 

 
In support of East End Catholic Education.  

This year’s honorees are Coach Tony 
Antonucci and Coach Carol Johnson 

(Posthumously) (www.northforkcc.com). 
 

Also: 
1st Annual East End Catholic Education 

Golf Classic 
 

Monday, July 30, 2018 
Vineyards Golf Club 

9 Tyler Drive, Riverhead, NY 
(www.thevineyardsgolfclub.com) 

Attention Drivers!! 
For the summer, Gurney’s employees 
will have exclusive use of the church’s 
East (back) parking lot on Mondays 
through Fridays.  Church attendees 

on those days should use the church’s 
South (side) parking lot.  Both lots will 

be available to church attendees on  
Saturdays and Sundays. 

Save the Date! 
On the weekend of July 28th and 29th the people 

from the Holy Land of Israel will once again be here 
in the lobby of our church to sell their beautiful 

hand crafted religious items.   
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Catholic Charismatic Conference 
Come and join us as we celebrate the 36th Annual 
Catholic Charismatic Conference weekend held at 

Scranton University in Scranton, Pennsylvania. 
 

A bus has been charted for the conference and will be 
picking up all interested at Saint Cyril and Methodius 

Parish in Deer Park and at Our Holy Redeemer in 
Freeport.  Please call Anna Baciuska (516) 776-5750 

for registration and transportation information. 
 

Conference dates are August 3rd through August 5th, 
2018. This year’s theme is, “He makes me to lie down 
in green pastures … He restores my soul.” Psalm 23 v 

2-3 
Pope Francis has been quoted to say, “When Jesus 

enters life, peace arrives, the kind that remains even in 
trials, in suffering.” 

 

A bus has been charted for the conference and will be 
picking up all interested at Saint Cyril and Methodius 

Parish in Deer Park and at Our Holy Redeemer in 
Freeport.  For Registration and transportation infor-

mation call Anna Baciuska (516) 223-8594. 

OUR PRAYER LIFE CONTINUES 
THROUGHOUT THE WEEK! 

 

Come and pray with us 
 

MONDAY: 5:30 - 7:30 (Church) 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

(Beginning with the Chaplet  
of Divine Mercy & Ending with  
the Miraculous Medal Devotion) 

 
TUESDAY:  Exposition will be directly 

following  8:30 Mass with Holy Hour and 
Benediction at 10AM. 

 
WEDNESDAY:  6:00 - 7:00   

(Parish Center) 
Parish Prayer Group 

 
FRIDAY:  2:00 - 2:45 (Church) 

 Bouquet of Rosaries for  
Jesus & Mary & The Divine Mercy Chaplet 

 
FRIDAY:  5:00 – 6:00  
(Choir Loft – Church) 

Interdenominational Prayer Group 
 

FRIDAY:  8:00 – 10:00 (Church) 
Spanish Prayer Group 

Come to nocturnal adoration here at St. Therese 
on the first Tuesday of each month! 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament follows the 

8:30 AM Mass, continuing throughout the day and 
night until 8:15 AM on Wednesday, with 

Benediction just before the 8:30 AM Mass. Dates of 
the first Tuesdays are: 

January 2, February 6, March 6, April 3, May 1, 
June 5, July 3, Aug 7, Sept 4, October 2, Nov 6, 

December 4. 
You can sign up on a month by month basis so if 

you are not here for a particular month choose 
another. 

If you are wondering what you are supposed to be 
doing during the hour of sitting before the Blessed 
Sacrament – DON’T WORRY!  There are no ‘have 

to ‘s but here are some suggestions. 
If you are tired, just sit.  Wha[t parent wouldn’t 

like to hear their child say, “I’m too tired to 
talk right now – can I just rest with you?” 

If you are burdened, happy, frustrated – share it. 
What parent wouldn’t love to hear what’s on 

their child’s heart? 
Then let Him speak to you in the silence.  Clear 

your mind and listen.   
There will be books, articles, and prayer cards 

for inspiration. 
Pray the Chaplet of Divine Mercy – because it is 

a unification with pthe sacrifice of the Mass 
wherein we offer to the Father the very 

Body and Blood of Jesus. 
The one thing you MUST do is to be ‘real’ with 

Jesus.  Build a relationship by honest 
communication.  Adore Him: begin and end 
by thanking and praising Him for who He is.   

There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex.  Please 
write down the hour that you wish to spend in 

adoration along with your name, phone number and 
email address.   

 When your hour is up, if there is no one to take 
your place please text either Doreen (203)-450-

1795 or Eulalie (631) 457-9381.  
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Dear Friends, 
It is time once again for our annual Cherub Chances Raffle to support the 

wonderful work of our nursery school program!  Keeping the tuition as affordable as possible ena-
bles more children to benefit from early childhood education. 

Tickets are $100.00 each. 
ONLY 400 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD!! 

1st prize - $10,000 
2nd prize - $1,500 
3rd prize - $500 

The winning ticket will be drawn at the Cocktail Party to be held on 
Sunday, October 14th at the Harvest Restaurant, from 2-4pm. 

 
The cocktail party will include beer, wine and passed hors d’oeuvres. Please fill out the form below 

and return it along with a check or money order made payable to: 
St. Therese Nursery School 

P.O. Box 713 
Montauk, New York 11954  

Thank you for your continued support for our very worthwhile program! 
The Children and Staff of St. Therese Nursery School 

 
 
 
 

          Name:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Mailing Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
           City:______________________________________State:______________Zip:_______________________ 
 
           Phone:______________________________________________# of  Tickets:_______________________ 

2018 

St. Therese Nursery 
School 

 Cherub Chances 

   50/50 
   Raffle 
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Catholics for Freedom   
of Religion 
www.cffor.org 

  
                   'Tis the Season for 
GRADUATIONS! 

And, YES… Student Speakers May Pray! 
  
Colorado Mesa University has reversed its 
requirement that graduation speeches must be 
devoid of religious references after Alliance 
Defending Freedom (ADF) contacted them on 
behalf of a student who was told she needed to 
keep comments about Christ out of her planned 
speech. 
University officials had told the graduate to 
"take out the last section where you state that you 
find comfort in Jesus' words and cite a Bible 
verse." 
"It is ... well established law (U.S. Supreme 
Court) that university officials cannot silence 
speech simply because it expresses a particular 
viewpoint, including a religious one," wrote an 
ADF attorney.  "When they were confronted with 
what the law required, they quickly backtracked 
and allowed the student to speak freely." 
According to the U.S. Department of 
Education Guidelines: 
"Students can include religious content, including 
prayer, in their graduation speeches as long as ... 
the control over the content of each address is left 
to the students, and not the school." 
       (coloradomesa.edu; adflegal.org,5/10/18; 
christiannews.net,5/11/18; frc.org,5/14/18) 
  
"I share the concern and frustration that many 
Americans feel about situations where the 
protections accorded by the First Amendment 
are not recognized or understood.  This problem 
has manifested itself in our Nation's public 
schools." 
          President Bill Clinton, 1995, Memorandum 
on Religious Expression in Public Schools 
  
Save The Date: 
* Saturday, June 30, 10:00 - 12:00, Rally For 
Religious Freedom, St. John the Baptist HS, 
Montauk Hwy, West Islip.    Outdoor Public 
Witness Rosary @ 10:00; Rally @ 10:30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

310 Cenacle Raod 
Ronkonkoma, NY  11779 

631-588-8366 
WWW.CENACLESISTERS.ORG  

 

 June 15-17, 2018 
A WOMAN’S WAY THROUGH THE 12 
STEPS 
Using A Woman’s Way Through the Twelve Steps as 
a guide, join us and other women in recovery who 
are discovering the power of healthy choice and 
inner wisdom to light our way toward deeper 
meaning and a life filled with empowerment, joy, 
and peace.  Become willing to envision a new way 
of belonging in the world and renew your desire to 
grow spiritually.  Steps 1-3 will be explored and can 
be revisited with a beginner’s mind and a new 
awareness, no matter the length of your recovery. 
Presenters:  Pamela J. Carlton, MS, MT-BC and 
Ann Schehr, LMHC, CRC 
Offering:  $250 – No Sunday lunch.  $195 
Commuters - $50 deposit required to hold your 
reservation 
 

CONTEMPLATIVE SINGLES at the Maude 
Adams House  
Sundays, 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.   
2018:   June 10, July 15, Aug.19 
Join other faith-based singles as we explore God’s 
desire for each of us and discuss our call to action in 
the Ministry of Single Life.   
Facilitator:  Joan McGovern, Cenacle Ministry 
Staff   
Offering:  $35 each month.  Lunch included - $20 
deposit required to hold your monthly 
reservation 
 

PRESENT MOMENT, at the Maude 
Adams House 
6:30p.m. – 8:00p.m., alternating Tuesdays 
2018:   May 8 & 22, June 5 & 19, July 3 & 17, Aug 7 & 21 
The key to inner peace is living in the Present Moment and 
embracing life with compassion for others and 
ourselves.  Come join other faith-filled people as we deepen 
our relationship with God through a combination of a themed 
discussion, silent prayer, reflection and sacred sharing. 
To register please call the Retreat Office or Joan McGovern at 
631-588-8366. 
Facilitator:  Joan McGovern, Cenacle Ministry Staff 
$20 per session 

http://www.cffor.org/
http://WWW.CENACLESISTERS.ORG
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Rincón de Información 
 

Horas del Apostolado:   
 
Martes a viernes de 2:00 – 5:00 pm.  
Se recomienda hacer cita previa llamando al 
Padre. 
Padre Marvin Navas: Cel  631 377 9053  
Padre Cesar Lara:  Cel.    631-332-5300 
Padre Jesus Arellano: Cel. 929-257-3467 
 
Curso para bautismo de niños:  
 
El curso se da el último domingo de cada mes a 
la 10:30 am en el Apostolado Hispano en 
Southampton o también a las 5:00 PM en la 
iglesia en East Hampton.   
Es preciso   llevar la copia del Acta de 
Nacimiento del niño.  
 
Los lugares y fechas del Bautismo:  
 
En Montauk, los primeros sábados de cada mes. 
(Antes o durante la Misa de 8:00 pm) 
Primer Domingo en Southampton a la 1:30 pm 
Segundo sábado de mes en Hampton Bays 3:00 
pm 
Tercer sábado de mes en East Hampton 1:00 pm 
Cuarto sábado de mes en Bridgehampton 1:00 
pm 
 
Requisitos para el Bautismo de un niño 
 
Curso: Para bautizar a su hijo, es necesario que 
los padres y padrinos asistan al curso pre-
bautismal.  Llevar el acta de nacimiento del 
niño. 
 
Padrinos: Debe escoger a los padrinos 
conscientes de los requisitos.  Los padrinos 
tienen que ser católicos bautizados, confirmados 
y que han hecho su Primera Comunión y deben 
poder comulgar.  El padrino (madrina) debe ser 
soltero(a) o casado(a) por la iglesia. 
 
Permisos: Si viven afuera de la zona servida por 
el Apostolado Hispano, necesitan una carta de 
su párroco.  

SOLEMNIDAD DEL CORPUS CHRISTI 

Hoy es Corpus Christi. Un día grande. Un día para 
caer de rodillas ante la grandeza del Dios-Amor. 
Como Comunidad Parroquial nos encontramos en 
torno al altar, para celebrar y aclamar con nuestros 
cantos a la Fuente de nuestras alegrías, a Aquel que 
nos acompaña en medio de nuestras vidas: a Cristo 
el Señor, que en el Sacramento de su Cuerpo y de su 
Sangre ha querido quedarse con nosotros, para que 
todos conozcan su nombre y experimenten su 
misericordia. 
Celebremos esta Solemnidad de la Eucaristía, 
honrando el Cuerpo de Cristo. Honremos el Cuerpo 
de Cristo, comulgando con su persona, con sus 
sentimientos y actitudes. Honremos el Cuerpo de 
Cristo, acercándonos a los demás con el mayor 
respeto y disponibilidad, porque ellos son también el 
Cuerpo de Cristo. Que la Eucaristía de este Día sea 
un acto de fe, de esperanza y de caridad: porque 
DIOS ESTÁ AQUÍ, para saciar nuestras hambres y 
para urgir nuestras más generosas entregas. 
 
Servicio de orientación psicológica: 
Queda suspendido durante los meses de junio y julio 
2018 
 
Servicios legales para la comunidad inmigrante  
 
  ALFA Teléfono: 631-707-5375 /  

OLA of Eastern Long Island 631 899 3441.  
 
El Asesor de Inmigración de Caridades Católicas 
Estará a su disposición el jueves 14  de Junio de 2pm 
a 5pm en Apostolado Hispano de Southampton. 
 
Seguro de Salud para Niños  Fidelis Care los 
Miércoles entre las 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM en el 
Apostolado Hispano. 


